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Friday 19th July 2019 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Governors, 

 

Goodbye !   As today is my last day at OLA, can I say a big thank you to 
our wonderful parents. Your support over the past nine years has been 
amazing.  I thank you particularly for all your support when our school has 
been faced with difficult circumstances - your loyalty and support has been 
priceless.  I would also like to mention particularly those parents who give 
freely of their time to support PTA events.  Thank you all so much 
I would like to take this opportunity to say a BIG thank you to the superb 
staff we have in our school  - I thank you for everything you do to make 
our school such a special place to work.  For all the things you do, for your 
hard work and dedication to these children, helping them to fulfil their 

potential. With God’s help you will continue to inspire these children to become good citizens and continue to 
‘Be the best they can be.’  To the background staff – the admin office, cooks, cleaners, caretaker, dinner 
ladies – you all vital in contributing to making our school run smoothly and successfully. Thank you for all 
that you do.  

Finally, but most importantly -  Thank You to all the children.  It is YOU, our wonderful children who make 
Our Lady of the Assumption a great school. It is YOUR happy, smiling faces, YOUR laughter, YOUR amazing 
personalities and YOUR great attitude to learning that makes our school a special place where everlasting 
memories can be made for everyone.  
 

So Long, Farewell…  :  Today we say goodbye to Mrs Stanton, our wonderful Deputy 
Head.  In September she will take up her new role as Headteacher at Saint Peter and Paul 
Catholic Primary School.  We thank her for everything she has done for our school over the 
past 15 years.  We wish her well in her new adventures.   
We also say goodbye to Mrs Davies  who has been our Year 2 classteacher this year. 
Thank you !    

 
Adios Year 6  - We also say a very fond farewell to our Year 6 class – you have been a very special group 
of children who we will really miss – your leaver’s assembly this morning was great !  Good Luck in your 
secondary schools.  
 

We break up today !   
I hope all our families have a great summer holiday, keep safe and well 
and return refreshed in September.  
 

Back to school ~ On Tuesday 3rd September 
2019 



Stars of the Year :  
Congratulations to the children who were chosen by their teacher to be Star of the Year –Magnificent !   

Nursery –      Eliza 
Reception –     Tommy T 

       Year 1 –      Harley    
       Year 2 -     Janice 
       Year 3-              Regan    
       Year 4 -             Liam P  

          Year 5 -             Ellie W 
                                                  Year 6-      Damien  

Special Awards  
 

Outstanding Pupil Throughout our School Olivia D 
Acting Performance of the Year 2019 Olivia D   

 

Sports Awards  
 

Sportsman of the Year Clifford A 

Sportswoman of the Year Kaci C 

Football Manager’s Player  George R 

Football Player’s Player  Oskar M 

Football Parent’s Player  George R 

Netball Player’s Player  Lexi G  

Netball Manager’s Player  Olivia D   

 

Year 6 Leavers Party  
Many thanks to the parents and PTA for organising the Year 6 leavers awards party last Friday evening. 
Special thanks to the parish for allowing use of the hall, Amy Bowden for donating delicious personalised 
cupcakes, Chair of Governors Michael Sharkey for presenting the awards, Claire Roche from Exquisite Event 
Designers Coventry for the amazing decorations, Neil Porter from NCP Photography for donating his time to 
be the official event photographer, magician Jester Styles for wowing the children and parents with his 
unique close up magic and last but not least the army of volunteers who enabled this fantastic event to go 
ahead. 
Remember your support for the PTA throughout the year helps us such amazing events for our children to 
benefit from to take place. Please join the PTA facebook page to keep up to date with future events; search 
Our Lady of the Assumption PTA. 

 
 

Attendance: for the last week  - Well Done Reception – Party Popper Friday !!! 
Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

100%   98% 97% 95% 95% 98% 99% 
 

Mass –     First mass of the year is on Friday 6th September at 9.15am  to celebrate Our 
Lady’s birthday which is on 8th September. 
 
 

 
Farewell !     
 
Mrs Kate Connelly  Headteacher  


